
Dear parents 

Greetings! 

 

Hope you are safe and doing well. 

 

Modern school Noida is always a step ahead in being kind,generous and holding a sense of 

social responsibility for every child of the school as small efforts make a big difference. 

In this endeavour we wished to extent a kind support to the students who lost their earning 

parents during pandemic by offering them fee concession for the academic session 2021-22. 

 

You would be pleased to know that with the sense of social responsibility, Modern school 

management has finally extended support by providing fee concession to 7 students of our 

school so that the continuation of the quality education of those children is ensured, leading to 

their bright future. 

 

We would appreciate extended support by the parents, NGOs and institutions who are willing to 

provide financial assistance or any other kind of assistance to the students such as books, 

stationeries uniform etc., which will surely help them in bringing smile on their faces and 

continuation of their academic career. Any information regarding such kind of support to be 

communicated to us on school email ID " modernschoolnoida@outlook.com" . We would always 

be appreciative for such kind of generosity. 

 

Looking forward to continued support and positivity as we strive to do the best in this 

challenging situations. 

 

       " STAY SAFE AND STAY HEALTHY" 

 

Regards 

Principal 
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